
 
 

RFP 25/2023: Provision of Medical Surveillance, Immunization, and related services 

Closing Date: 26 January 2024 at 11:00 

 

Question & Answers 

 

# Question  

 

Answer 

 

1. If the technician is not a nurse do they need to be 

registered with the nursing council? 

Please refer to Page 23 of 38 under mandatory requirements 

for the full requirements 

The required technician needs to be registered with the South 

African Nursing Council and South African Society of 

Occupational Health Nursing Practitioners (SASOHN) 

   

General and Important 

2. Bidders must carefully read the RFP document and its annexures.. 

3. Bidders are advised to regularly visit the SARS website for any up-dates. 

 


